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“Any concern too 
small to be turned 
into a prayer is too 
small to be made 
into a burden.” 
Corrie ten Boom 

“And do not be 
conformed to this world, 
but be transformed by 
the renewing of your
mind, that you may 
prove what is that good 
and acceptable and 
perfect will of God.”

         Romans 12:2

“What you believe 
determines how you 
behave”. 
Bruce Wilkinson

TENcourses.org

“Did Christ finish His
work for us? Then 

there can be no doubt 
but He will also finish 
His work in us.”	

John Flavel

“Reputation is 
what men and 

women think of us; 
character is what 
God and angels 

know of us.             
Thomas Paine

“God has strategically 
placed you where 
you are right now and 
creatively given you 
everything you need to 
make a difference for 
Him.”

Darlene Wilkinson

“Transformation is a 
process, and as life 
happens there are tons 
of ups and downs. It’s a 
journey of discovery.” 

           Rick Warren 
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“And do not be 
conformed to this world, 
but be transformed by 
the renewing of your
mind, that you may 

prove what is that good 
and acceptable and 
perfect will of God.
              Romans 12:2

“I’m not afraid of 
storms, for I’m learning 
how to sail my ship.” 

Mary Louise Alcott

� 
“People become 

attached to their 
burdens sometimes 

more than the 
burdens are 

attached to them.”    
George Bernard Shaw 
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